
 
 
 
Questions by Members under Notice 
 
(a) Collections of Residual Waste 
 
By Councillor S Murray to Councillor Mrs M Sartin, Environment Portfolio Holder 
 
 
 
“(1)   Does  the  Portfolio  Holder  consider  it  acceptable  for  there  not  to  be  weekly  
collections  for  residuals  (black  wheelie  bins)  during  the  summer  months;  
 
(2)  What  advice  would  she  give  to  young  families  who  are  finding  it  extremely  
difficult  to  hygienically  keep  soiled  nappies  for  13  days  between  collections  during  
the  hot  summer  months  (particularly  in  households  with  more  than  one youngster  
in  nappies); and 
 
(3)  What  steps  does  she  intend  to  take  in  order  to  help  solve  this  problem  for  
the  rest  of  the  summer  weeks  and  in  future  years ,  particularly  bearing  in  mind  
the  current  Government’s  recent  statement  in favour  of  the  weekly  collection  of  
residuals”.   
 


